
 
 "Hoopes, Rickalon" <rhoopes@state.pa.us> 

12/15/2003 09:59:02 AM 
 

Record Type: Record 
 

To: Mabel E. Echols OMB_Peer_Review/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
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Joshua B. Bolten, 
Director, Office of Management and Budget, 
725 17th Street, N.W., NEOB Room 10201, 
Washington, DC  20503 
 
This matter is of grave concern in the timeliness of the regulatory process. 
 
The overarching OMB proposal in excessive broad and inclusive and will unduly 
hinder the already cumbersome federal regulatory process. 
 
The OMB should withdrawal the Bulletin announce proposal and engage in more 
practical solutions to the need for peer review of scientific underpinning of 
the individual regulatory actions. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 
 
Rickalon L. Hoopes, Director 
Bureau of Fisheries 
Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission 
 
 
 
 
 




